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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION OF DECISION NOT TO 

SUPPORT PLANNING PROPOSAL 
  



Planning Proposal - 33 Morshead Road, Mount 

Annan - Outcome of Council Meeting 14 April 2020 

Inbox x 

 

Thomas Soccio 

<Thomas.Soccio@camden.nsw.gov.au>  
 

Fri, Apr 17, 3:24 

PM 
 

to Bjc, Rodny, me, Heath  

 
 

Hi Bash,  

  

I have left a voicemail for you on your phone regarding the outcome of the Council 

meeting on 14 April 2020 in which the planning proposal at 33 Morshead Road, 

Mount Annan was considered. 

  

At that meeting Council resolved the following: 

“That Council does not endorse the Planning Proposal for land at 33 Morshead Road, 

Mount Annan to be forwarded to the Department of Planning, Industry and 

Environment for Gateway Determination.” 

  

Please see below meeting minutes for 14 April Council meeting.  Please refer to 

meeting item ORD02: 

https://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdfs/Council/Minutes/2020/Ordinary-

Council-Meeting-Draft-Minutes-14042020.pdf 

  

The visual record of the meeting will be available at below link: 

http://webcast.camden.nsw.gov.au/ 

  

https://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdfs/Council/Minutes/2020/Ordinary-Council-Meeting-Draft-Minutes-14042020.pdf
https://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdfs/Council/Minutes/2020/Ordinary-Council-Meeting-Draft-Minutes-14042020.pdf
http://webcast.camden.nsw.gov.au/


Feel free to contact me on the details below if you wish to discuss this matter further 

or if you have additional questions. 

Kind regards, 

 

Thomas Soccio  
Planning Officer  

 
 70 Central Avenue, Oran Park, 2570  PO Box 183, Camden NSW 2570 
 (02) 4645 5647  Thomas.Soccio@camden.nsw.gov.au  

 www.camden.nsw.gov.au 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
This mail, including any attached files, may contain confidential and privileged information for 
the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised 
to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete 
all copies of this message. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author. 
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